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Tri-Cities Airport Seeks Public Input on New Master Plan 
 

Pasco, WA – The Tri-Cities Airport is preparing a Master Plan to determine the next twenty years of airport 
development. This plan will consider how the Tri-Cities area has grown and is expected to continue growing. The 
development plan will position the airport to meet future demand through new and improved facilities. The Port 
of Pasco, owner of the Tri-Cities Airport, is looking for public input on the Master Plan as improvement concepts 
are developed. The March 27 meeting is one of two public meetings that will occur as part of the master planning 
process. The focus of this open house will include: 

 The airport’s existing facilities and capabilities 
 The 20-year aviation demand forecasts 
 The gap analysis, which shows what facilities will be needed 
 The initial development concepts for public review and comments 

 

The meeting will be held in an open-house format and members of airport staff and the consultant team will be 
on hand to discuss ideas from the public and answer any questions.   

  

Tri-Cities Airport Master Plan Open House 
Wednesday, March 27, 5:30 – 7:00pm 
Airport Conference Room (upstairs in the passenger terminal) 
3601 N. 20th Ave, Pasco, WA 99301 
Short-term parking validation will be provided 
 
 
 
About the Airport 
Tri-Cities Airport (PSC) is the largest airport in the Southeastern Washington and Northeastern Oregon region 
and the third largest air carrier airport in the state of Washington. With connections to seven major hubs, the 
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airport is served by Delta, Alaska, United and Allegiant airlines. More than 785,000 passengers traveled through 
PSC in 2018. For more information about the airport, visit flytricities.com or follow us on Facebook.  

http://www.flytricities.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Tri-Cities-Airport-PSC-435355686666260/

